
Wine Tasting Gathering Reminder 

Dear Friends, 

This is a friendly reminder about our upcoming wine tasting gathering! 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 5:00 PM 

Location: My place (123 Wine St., Grape Town) 

Bring your favorite bottle of wine to share and let's have a great time tasting and enjoying each 

other's company! 

Please let me know if you can make it. Looking forward to a delightful evening! 

Cheers, 

Your Name 


